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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Fall Leaf Pickup

Campmeeting Leaf Pickup

Fall is here and many residents are ready to make their leaf piles. Although Members 

are encouraged to leave leaves on the ground around the trees as much as possible, we 

understand that not all leaves can be left on the ground. To ensure leaf piles do not 

block our streets and pathways, MGCA will begin periodic leaf collection October 21. 

Collection will end the week of December 09 and start again in the spring. Leaves will 

be collected from all driving streets every other week in rotation according to the 

schedule below. Leaves do not need to be bagged. 

Leaf piles may contain leaves, pine needles and pine cones ONLY! Sticks MUST be 

placed in a separate pile. All piles must be free of pet waste and foreign objects. Piles 

that do not meet these requirements will NOT be collected but will be left in place and 

marked with an explanatory note. 

In addition, Members may take their leaves to the storage location behind the garages 

on the east side of 1st Street. These leaves may not be bagged, must be placed in the 

designated leaf stall, and may not contain anything but leaves, pine needles, and pine 

cones. Please call the MGCA Office (717) 964-3040 if you have questions. Thanks for 

your cooperation. 

A copy of the current leaf procedure may be found on the MGCA website at: 

MGCA Leaf Collection Policy & Map
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